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A note from the President… 

 

We started the month off with some fun baking activities to celebrate Mardi Gras (king cakes!) and Pi Day (homemade pies). 

The Boy Scouts also visited our facility to help us work on our cars for the annual Pinewood Derby. Thank you! It’s always 

great to have you here at Austin’s Place. 
 

Now that Spring has (finally) arrived, we are getting outside as much as possible. We are enjoying the outdoor therapeutic 

center, playing basketball, and creating sidewalk chalk drawings every chance we can when the weather is nice. 
 

I’d like to remind everyone that registration is open - join Austin’s Place for this year’s Highmark Walk for a Healthy 

Community on Saturday, May 11, starting at 9am. Can’t join us? Consider making a donation on our behalf to support our 

fundraising campaign. Register to Walk or Donate Today: http://hcf.convio.net/AustinsPlace2019 (When you register to 

walk, you can sign up as an individual, or sign up with the Austin’s Place Team: 

http://hcf.convio.net/goto/AustinsPlaceTeam2019) 
 

Lastly, I’d like to announce that we will be hosting another Rummage Sale this year with all proceeds benefitting Austin’s 

Place, specifically our ongoing project to pave our nature trails to make them wheelchair accessible. Donations will be 

collected through June 19. The actual Rummage Sale will have an early bird night ($5) on Friday, June 21st from 6-8pm, and 

then all day Saturday, June 22nd from 8am-4pm (free).  
 

Join our team for the walk! Donate to the Rummage Sale! Lots of ways to get involved with Austin’s Place this Spring and 

Summer and we hope you will all be a part of it. Thank you for your continued support. 
          

~ Bonnie Wilczynski, President  

Our United Way contribution code/book 

number for donations is: 12820486 


